
Appendix 1 
 

THE NORTON SCHOOL AND BLAKESTON SCHOOL 

Notice is given in accordance with section 15(1) of the Education and Inspections Act 2006 that 

Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council, Municipal Buildings, Stockton-on-Tees TS18 1XE intends to 

discontinue The Norton School Humanities College, Berkshire Road, Stockton-on-Tees TS20 2RD and 

Blakeston School Community Sports College, Junction Road, Stockton-on-Tees TS19 9LT on 31 

December 2010. 

It is intended that all students on roll at The Norton School and Blakeston School will be transferred to 

the roll of a proposed Academy to be established in the same buildings on 1 January 2011. The 

Academy would have sufficient places to accommodate them.  Parents who would prefer their children 

to attend other schools may seek admission where places are available in line with the LA (or other 

admission authority’s) published admission policy. 

No new transport arrangements will be required. 

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the complete proposal can be obtained 

from: BSF Team, Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council, Bayheath House, Prince Regent Street, 

Stockton-on-Tees TS18 1DF. 

Within six weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, any person may object to or make 

comments on the proposal by sending them to BSF Team, Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council, 

Bayheath House, Prince Regent Street, Stockton-on-Tees TS18 1DF..  

Signed: 

Publication Date: 

 
 
 
 

THORNABY COMMUNITY SCHOOL 

Notice is given in accordance with section 15(1) of the Education and Inspections Act 2006 that 

Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council, Municipal Buildings, Stockton-on-Tees TS18 1XE intends to 

discontinue Thornaby Community School, Baysdale Road, Thornaby, Stockton-on-Tees TS17 9DB on 

31 August 2010. 

It is intended that all students at the school will be transferred to the roll of a proposed Academy to be 

established in the same buildings on 1 September 2010. The Academy would have sufficient places to 

accommodate them.  Parents who would prefer their children to attend other schools may seek 

admission where places are available in line with the LA (or other admission authority’s) published 

admission policy. 

No new transport arrangements will be necessary. 

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the complete proposal can be obtained 

from: BSF Team, Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council, Bayheath House, Prince Regent Street, 

Stockton-on-Tees TS18 1DF. 

Within six weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, any person may object to or make 

comments on the proposal by sending them to BSF Team, Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council, 

Bayheath House, Prince Regent Street, Stockton-on-Tees TS18 1DF..  

Signed: 

Publication Date: 

 
 


